
f·-1a re h, 1990 

Dear Folks: 

5594 North Hollywood Avenue, Suite 204 

Whitefish Bay, Wisconsin 53217 

(414) 332-1880 
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It is a tremendous pleasure for me to be able to announce to you that 
I have opened my cwn mental health clinic at the above address. It 
is State Certified and provides a broad array of services for those 
individuals seeking a safe and humane environment in which to engage 
in their growth work. Among the services offered is a substantial 
sexuality-related component which includes the Great Lakes Gender Clinic. 

Please note the enclosed descriptive materials which outline the various 
services of the Institute and Gender Clinic. I will be pleased to hear 
from you should you have an interest in additional information about the 
work of the agency. Moreover, do feel free to refer people to us v1ho 
might benefit from the kinds of programs and approaches that are available 
through the Institute. 

I am happy to have arrived at a point in my career that I can guarantee a 
climate of clinical competence along with a spirit of dedication and con­
sistency in the rendering of services to those who seek assistance with 
their struggles to become and remain healthful and whole. Integrity of 
care will distinguish the Institute in its relationships with all those 
with whom we come in contact. 

Thank you for your support! 

Charles A. Kiley, MSW, ACSW 
Psychotherapist and Director 

Enclosures 

"It is our right as human beings to experience emotional and sexual health." 


